
WHEREAS on April 14, 1925, North Bay received “City” status with a population of over 12,000; 

AND WHEREAS this year the City of North Bay is celebrating its 100th anniversary as a leading 

City in Ontario and Canada; 

AND WHEREAS North Bay has grown and evolved into a beautiful full-service City that all 

neighbouring communities enjoy collaborating with;   

AND WHEREAS many East Ferris residents travel daily into North Bay to attend school, work or 

participate in recreational activities; 

AND WHEREAS many East Ferris residents look to North Bay for numerous services and 

products;  

AND WHEREAS recognizing North Bay’s Centennial creates an opportunity to reflect on North 

Bay’s past, present, and future;  

BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that Council for the Municipality of East Ferris, on behalf of its 

citizens, wish the City of North Bay and its residents a happy birthday and wish them all the best 

as they celebrate this milestone.  

 


